
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

UPDATE: Mr. Beining has been located safe and unharmed. Thank you for your assistance. 
 

Deputies Searching for Missing Senior with Dementia  
       
Seminole Co.(December 6, 2018)-Seminole County Sheriff’s deputies are searching for a missing and endangered senior 
with dementia, believed to be in the area of St. Cloud in Osceola County.  
 
Just after 12:30 p.m. investigators were called to a home in the 2800 block of Lake Howell Lane in unincorporated 
Winter Park. A family member reported that 82-year-old Paul Beining left the residence at 10:00 a.m. for a dentist 
appointment and never returned. 
 
Mr. Beining is 6’ tall, 160lbs, with grey hair and blue eyes. He was last seen wearing a green button down shirt, blue 
jeans, and a light tan jacket. Photos of Mr. Beining are included below. 
 
Investigators confirmed that the subject was seen just after noon exiting the northbound lanes of the Florida Turnpike 
and on to Hancock Road north of Minneola in Lake County. Two hours later investigators confirmed he used a credit 
card at a business along East Irlo Bronson Memorial Highway(US 192) in Saint Cloud.  Beining is driving a dark-colored, 
Navy Blue Honda Acura MDX Florida Tag R6CLV. If you see the vehicle please contact 911 immediately.  
      
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more information contact: 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
or 
Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 - desk 
(407) 402-3319 – cell  
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